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31st October 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I am writing to advise you of some changes which we are intending to make to our Admissions 
Policy and oversubscription criteria.   Alsager School is its own admissions authority and as such it 
sets its own admissions criteria which are used to prioritise applications in the event of  
oversubscription.  
 
 The changes which we intend to make for the 2018/19 Admissions Policy are as follows: 
 
Criteria 3: Pupils who attend one of the following feeder primary schools:- 
• Alsager Highfields Community Primary School 
• Pikemere Primary School 
• Excalibur Primary School 
• Cranberry Primary School 
• Rode Heath Primary School 
• Weston Primary School  

 St Gabriels (From September 2018) 
 

All schools will be treated equally. 
 
These changes will become effective in the Admissions Policy for 2018/19; the full proposed policy 
is available on our website for your information. 
 
If you have any queries or objections to the changes we would ask you to advise the Clerk to the 
Governing Body, in writing, by the 2nd December 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Richard Middlebrook 
Headteacher 
 


